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This week has seen the link with Chester University really coming back to fruition.  

During the COVID era over the past two years, visitors to school have been limited 

but this week was different, and it was great to see so many back in to school. 

Secondary Science Trainees, English as and Additional Language students and 

volunteers bringing wonderful learning experiences for many of the children. 

On Friday 18th February, the last day of the half-
term, the School Council have organised an own 
clothes day. 
 
Children can come in to school wearing clothing 
of their choice.  This can be: 
 

• Normal, own clothes 

• Football kit 

• Pyjamas 

• Fancy dress 

• Uniform 
 
The School Council are trying to fundraise to buy 
some equipment for the playground, to help 
children have an enjoyable and fun playtime.  
We are asking for a donation on the day 
(suggested donation £1). 
 
There will be other fundraising activities on the 
day – look out for further details. 

We are Chester Blue Coat; our Christian family encourages those of all faiths and none to value and celebrate our 
diversity. We grow together as a community of unique individuals, doing everything in love. 

 

Volunteer Day 
Saturday 5th 

March 
9am – 4pm 

Year 5 and 6 had an amazing morning with 18 Chester University, working across the 
four classes, working scientifically to solve problems including in a crime scene and find 
ways to capture a monster! This was thoroughly enjoyed by all and a huge thank you 
to goes to the University of Chester for a lovely morning of investigations. Throughout 
the morning the Year 5 children investigated friction, air resistance as well as gravity 
whilst also having lots of fun. We were really proud of their enthusiasm and 
engagement. 
 

We will be holding Aspirations Week next week, from Monday 14th February until 

Friday 18 February. In Aspirations Week, we invite people to talk to the children 

 

Our Year 6 
netball team 
were runners 
up in the 
Chester netball 
tournament. 
Fantastic 
players and 
teamwork! 

5H have been learning all about forces this morning with 
Science Students form Chester University. 
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Celebration Certificate Recipients 
1B – Jasmin Sadek 
1MO – Krish Shaji 

2SL – Ahmed-Asim Bakiler 
2MW – Adeola Adeyeni 

3S – Matthew Hill 
3G – Igor Wozniak and Isa Augustin 

4P – Divena Sivakumar 
4B – Isobelle Churchill 

5H – Nate Carter 
5LER – Sanchi Dwivedi 

6P – Nmesoma Ugwuoke 
6PWK – Alice Vernon 

 
about their job/career.  The idea is to 
teach them about a variety of jobs and 
what they entail.  We hope to inspire 
the children to aspire to find a job 
they love in the future.  
 

This week has also been Children’s 
Mental Health Week in school, 
thinking about how we grow healthy 
minds.  Children have thought about 
and discussed a variety of things that 
help them to make sure they grow 
positive thought but know where to 
go if they need support. A great week! 
 


